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OFFICE CLOSURE

THE CUASA OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FROM TUESDAY., AUGUST 15TH TO TUESDAY., SEPTEMBER 5TH, 1978
TO PERMIT THE OFFICE STAFF TO TAKE SUMMER VACATION.

GRIEVANCES : MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION WHO WISH TO SUBMIT GRIEVANCES SHOULD
CONTACT EITHER THE PRESIDENT OR THE GRIEVANCE CHAIRMAN AS FOLLOWS

BARRY RUTLAND 2676 (oFF1cE) oR 236-9359 (Home)
ALISTAIR TILSON 7116 (oFFice) or 453-2289 (HoMe)

INSURANCE : BOB JONES, THE WESTRATE MARTUS INSURANCE REPRESENTATIVE, WILL
CONTINUE TO BE AVAILABLE IN ROOM 513 HERZBERG ON TUESDAYS AND
WEDNESDAYS. PHONE 4307. AT OTHER TIMES cALL 1-800-268-2610

TOLL FREE. CLAIMS ARE NOW BEING HANDLED BY ANDREW HAMILTG
ADJUSTERS CALL 233-5661.

CCLA PETITION ON RCMP WRONGDOING

At its meeting on July 25, 1978 the CUASA Steering Committee passed a motion supporting
the objectives of a Canadian Civil Liberties Association petition on RCMP law breaking.

The petition requests "the Federal Government immediately to invoke, as follows, the
normal processes of law enforcement.

1. Initiate investigations, prosecutions, and disciplinary proceedings within its
Jurisdiction in such matters as mail openings and alleged RCMP misleading of
Federal Cabinet Ministers.

2. Transmit to the Provincial Attorneys General whatever evidence falls within their
jurisdiction in such matters as break-ins, theft, arson, etc."

ANYONE WISHING TO SIGN THIS PETITION MAY DO SO EITHER BY CONTACTING MARVIN SCHIFF (SCHOOL
OF JOURNALISM), BY VISITING THE CUASA OFFICE OR, FROM AUGUST 15 TO SEPTEMBER 5, BY
CONTACTING LES COPLEY (PHYSICS).

Carleton University Academic Staff Association 424 Herzberg Laboratories for Physics o (613) 231-6387




